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With the first year of Debt Coach
funding secure, we will soon be
advertising for this post. Please
look out for the advert in your local
church bulletins in October or
contact Karen for more details.
Our CAP Rugby webpage is taking
shape and will be up and running by
the end of October. Take a peak at
becchurch.org.uk/cap-rugby. Please
note, it is not yet mobile compatible!
We are currently supporting 13
households in Rugby and took four
new clients in July/Aug.

CHRISTMAS
PLANS

CAKE
FUNDRAISER

scan mescan me
to donate!to donate!

Hello everyone! There are many things to
give thanks for from this Summer -
eleven guests were able to join us for our
client picnic in the park, with many good
conversations and plenty of treats! We
also received news of our successful
WCC grant fund application for £5k,
which has got our fundraising season off
to a fantastic start! Our target is to raise
£15k by March 2025 to fund a new Debt
Coach, enabling us to double our client
capacity and reduce waiting times.
Please share our campaigns and get
involved! Your support is greatly valued.

UPCOMING DATES...
Oct: Tuesday 1st, 10.30-12pm Team Drop
In, RMCC, CV22 7TB

Oct: Thursday 17th, 1-2.30pm Team
Prayer, Terrace Church, CV21 3EX

Oct: Friday 25th, 2-3pm 15th Anniversary
Celebration, Shine A Light (next to

Clinton Cards in Rugby Central), CV21

2JT. Contact karenswaffield@capuk or

click here to book your place.

Nov: Tuesday 5th, 10.30-12pm Team
Drop In, RMCC, CV22 7TB

DEBT RELIEF DAY
Sponsor us on Friday 25th October to
wear briefs for debt relief!

We want to raise awareness of free debt
help in Rugby and gain funding for the
expansion of our Debt Centre. Please
sponsor our participants via JustGiving:
justgiving.com/campaign/drd24
Our message is: Some things
are embarrassing. Getting
help with your debts isn’t
one of them.
Thank you for your support!

A client’s prayer
When I started my journey I was at
the bottom of the mountain and I

didn’t know how I would get to the
top. So, I turned to you God to help me

step by step, through the darkness,
clouds and dull moments. You have set

me free from the bad steps I have
taken and brought me back onto the
correct path. You are my living hope

through the wobbly stones and rubble.
You have sent your angels down from
heaven to look over me. I am yours.

(Client M, Rugby Town Centre)

Look out for a CAP ‘cake sale’, in a
church hall near you! During our
fundraising season, the Befriender
team will be arranging various ‘cake
sales’ around the town, following
Sunday worship. If you would like to
provide home-made cakes or other
culinary delights to help raise funds,
please contact your church’s CAP
Befriender/volunteer (or email
karenswaffield@capuk.org).
All proceeds will go towards funding
a new Debt Coach for our Centre.

CAP Rugby’s Ops team have already
begun their planning for Christmas!
We will be promoting the ‘Comedy &
Carols’ town-wide evangelistic event
being held on Saturday 7th Dec, as
well as distributing Christmas
Hampers to each household that we
are currently supporting on their
journeys out of debt. We have
always been so blessed with
donations for this initiative from
local community groups & churches,
and look forward to sharing the joy
of the season with our clients.

https://checkout.justgiving.com/dtr3yskhia
http://www.becchurch.org.uk/cap-rugby
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSexPwLSLI8gNWTlg5cb1mDhkoH-b1XRaAEdDXEqFFXVUuNqFg/viewform
https://www.justgiving.com/campaign/drd24

